
15TH June 2021  

RE: YEAR 5 TASTER EXPERIENCE (CHORLTON HIGH SCHOOL) 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please see letter below from Chorlton High School with regards to a virtual event. 

Many thanks, 

School Office 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
I am emailing to inform you about a change in the scheduled Year 5 Taster Experience that you 
had been invited to on Friday 2nd July 2021, 10am-12pm. 
  
Due to the current climate, and looking forward to what may happen in the next few weeks, we 
have decided to change this to a virtual event rather than an in-person experience. We are 
really sorry for the disappointment this may have caused. 
  
As promised, we would still like to provide your students with a taste of the high school 
experience and introduce them to new subjects that they will be studying in the future. I have 
attached a letter which explains how we intend to do this. We aim to make this experience as 
easy for yourselves as possible so will provide the resources in addition to the video sessions 
led by the CHS staff. 
  
The materials that will be delivered can be used on the original date of your Taster Experience 
or on a day that suits your timetable better. 
  
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
  
Many thanks 
  
Lindsey Mitchell 
  
Mathematics Teacher 

Transition Coordinator (Chorlton High School) 


